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June 9, 2015 
 
Olav Lange Hansen 
Green Drive Thinking 
 
Dear Olav: 
 
 
RE:     Support for Green Drive Thinking 
 
 
I wish to express my support for your program Green Drive Thinking.  It is grass roots programs 
like this that truly make a difference in our society.  I am especially encouraged by your focus 
on GHG reduction as this is a problem that all nations must tackle together if we’re going to 
ensure a safe and prosperous future for our children. 
 
Keep up the good work. 
 
 
Yours truly, 
 
 

 
 
 
Doug Smith, P.Eng. 
Assistant Director, Sustainability 

Vancouver, British Columbia 

Canada 
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